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Dear Chair 
 
Subject: Clarification of evidence/transcript for Budget Estimates hearing 
 
I write to clarify evidence I gave on 22 August 2022 during the 2022-23 Budget Estimates 
hearing for Legislative Council Portfolio Committee No. 5 – Regional NSW and Stronger 
Communities, Attorney General.   
 
On page 39 of the uncorrected transcript I mistakenly stated “At the moment, the case 
management system that we have in courts and tribunals is a common platform, except for 
NCAT, but will be by December” in response to the Honourable Adam Searle’s question “Is the 
ultimate objective at some point to have all the courts and tribunals on common technological 
platforms for things like filing of initiating processes and evidence and the like?” 
 
My statement was in error. The appropriate response should have been: 
 

At the moment, the case management system that we have in courts and tribunals is a 
common platform, except for NCAT, but will be by June 2023. 

 
I ask that a correction be included as a footnote in the final transcript. If you need further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact me   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Karen Wallace 
Deputy Secretary,  
Courts, Tribunals and Service Delivery 
 
9th September, 2022 
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